The USCCB is pleased to provide you with these stories and photographs prepared for the 10th anniversary of Pope Francis' election March 13.

You are free to publish these stories and photos on your diocesan websites or in your diocesan publications, but we ask that you keep the bylines and copyright on the stories and photos. In addition, please know that because of our legal contracts, the photographs may be used only with news stories for the pope's 10th anniversary and cannot be manipulated, posted or published for any other purpose, especially not fundraising or commercial uses.
